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As we walk towards the end of a challenging yet beautiful year, we want
to express our gratitude for your immense support and love that has
inspired and motivated us through out this year. 
We hope this winter brings you warmth, laughter, love and a wonderful
new year. 

Dear Patron,

⁓Team Rangeen Khidki



We collaborated with Shumpun
Foundation and conducted the My
Body My Rights workshop with
more than 30 Parents of children
and adolescents with autism.
Shumpun Foundation works with
children and adolescents with
autism, learning disabilities and
other developmental delays and is
dedicated to forging a strong
partnership with families with
children with special needs.

We conducted a session on
Consent, Violation of Consent,
Interpersonal Relationships and
Communication with Learning
By Locals, on the 6th of
October, 2021. Learning By
Locals aims to educate and
empower today's youth by
helping them develop personal
and professional skills in
addition to providing them with
the right opportunities and
guidance.

OCTOBER

We collaborated with Eco Femme to support 121 adolescent girls in the
Sundarbans area. A menstrual hygiene management training program was
conducted in the Katakhali High Madrasa on the 25th of November, 2021. This
Madrasa was located in the Hasnabad Block, North 24 Parganas, Sunderbans.
(West Bengal, India). The girls who came from the Hingalganj Panchayat and the
Sanderlalbil Panchayat were divided into four groups for the training sessions.
All the sessions were conducted by menstrual health facilitators from Rangeen
Khidki, at the end of which a set of cloth pads from Eco Femme were distributed
to the girls who opted for it. Each kit had 4 cloth pads, an instruction manual
and an information pamphlet. A total of 113 sets of cloth pad kits were
distributed to all the groups combined.

NOVEMBER



DECEMBER
We collaborated with the
Department of Panchayats and
Rural Development, B.R. Ambedkar
Institute of Panchayats and Rural
Development, Government of
West Bengal on the 26th of
November, 2021 and conducted a
Menstrual Hygiene Management
Session with 340 participants from
various Panchayats in West Bengal.
We conducted a similar session
again on the 9th of December with
another 150 participants. 

We collaborated with CHOICE for
Youth and Sexuality is a non-profit
organisation based out of Amsterdam
and Feminist Futures India and
conducted My Body My Rights
Workshop for the Body Festival Training
Program which consults young people
on consent and bodily autonomy and
aims to bridge the gaps. The Workshop
was conducted over the span of 3 days,
from 13th December to 15th
December, 2021 in Kohima, Nagaland
at Red Cross Conference Hall, near Raj
Bhavan.



LET'S HEAR IT FROM THE TEAM
Joining Rangeen Khidki has been one of the most
momentous decisions. The warmness of the small team and
the vastness of the opportunities here has helped me
immensely in tracing my path in the development sector 

2021 was incredibly challenging but Rangeen Khidki
majestically posed as a window that let in, not only light and
hope, but also some amazing people into my life. My work
has equipped me with a detailed understanding of the field I
have chosen and made me feel like I belong.

Being a part of Rangeen Khidki gives me an entirely new
purpose, a new outlook and a extremely new approach to
life. The way we touch people's life helps me understand
what humanity is. As a member of this active, hardworking
and bubbly team, all I can say is that every little step
matters. Nothing you do is small in this world.

Vipasha Attri

Saimita Sikdar

Nandini Pain

Social Media Head and
Documentation Expert

Junior Research
Manager

Outreach and
Communication officer
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